[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Colleagues,
I am very much aware that we are all still grief-stricken and in disbelieve on the loss of our colleague - Dr. Jesse. As we still mourn, I am writing to remind us that today, 25th October 2020, the KITIVO marks its 59th Birthday. (1961-2020). 
Being a Sunday and while still in bereavement, we will have a mini-function where we will be represented by a few of us (and students) to mark the occasion. This will be on Monday 26th October 2020 at 10:00 am at the School’s Board Room. We will share pictures of the event. 
We sincerely thank all those who have made it possible for the KITIVO to reach this Milestone…and of course, to those still working to take us to greater heights.
Happy Birthday to the KITIVO! (…and by necessary implication – to the University of Dar-es-Salaam).
Regards,
Majamba
25th October 2020
